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Carbon Monoxide Alarms in Residential Buildings 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That Option 2 be adopted for addressing carbon monoxide alarms as required in the 

Saskatchewan Fire Regulations, and  
2. The City Solicitor be instructed to draft the required amendments to Bylaw No. 7990, 

the Fire and Protective Service Bylaw, 2001. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on September 5, 2023, considered a report of the Saskatoon Fire 
regarding the above. 
 
The Committee received a presentation from Cameron Choquette, Saskatchewan 
Landlord Association. 
 
Attachment 
September 5, 2023 report of the Saskatoon Fire. 
August 31, 2023 letter from Cameron Choquette, Saskatchewan Landlord Association. 


